3 Andrew Court
2 Wedderburn Rd
NW3 5QE
17-6-16
Your reference 2016/3210/T

Dear Tree Team

I object very strongly indeed to the felling of the eucalyptus tree at 4 Wedderburn Rd. Itisa
lovely tree which has given pleasure to all who look out on it for many years, in summer and
winter alike. When the initial planning application went through I was given to understand
that at least the bottom part of a once beautiful garden would be preserved, but it seems the
intention is to destroy even this.

Surely also it is the policy of all public bodies in London to preserve mature trees unless there
are compelling reasons to fell them?

More generally the works at 4 Wedderburn Rd cause more noise a lot of the time than living
beside a major road. How much more is our environment to be damaged in both the short and
long term?

Because of the implications for policy on mature trees in London, I am copying this letter to
my MP, Tulip Siddiq.

Yours faithfully,

(Mrs G T Banks)



